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Of fice' of Nuclear Reactor Regulation g g,O s g
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission g .,Washington, DC 20555 -3
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Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2 S M
Physical Security Plan y gNRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455 ci

Reference (a): November 18, 1981, letter from
B. J. Youngblood to L. O. De1 George.

. Dear.Mr. Denton:

-This is to provide information requested by the-NRC in-
reference (a) regarding the Byron Station Security Plan. The
enclosure to this letter indicates the changes which will be made-to-.

-)
the plan- Representatives of Commonwealth Edison will be available.

in NRC of fices on December 17 to review this information with the
NRC staff.

The enclosure to this letter contains 2.790(d) information
~

and should be withheld from public disclosure.

'One (1) signed original and thirty-nine (39) copies of this
letter are provided for your use. One (1) copy of the enclosure is
provided.

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please
contact this office.

Very truly yours,

k r

T. R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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